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50 Derrylatinee Road

Dungannon

Co Tyrone BT70 1PS

Tel No: 028 8772 4403  Fax: 028 8772 4403

Principal: Mrs Mary McNeice

Dear P7 Parents,

I trust you, your children and families are well. This is continuing to be a very different time for all of us. The Spring/Summer term is very far from what we had planned for. So much has been out of our control especially the way that the primary 7 children will conclude their years of education in Derrylatinee.
Much is still very uncertain but hopes and plans re the celebration of the end of their P7 year will be shared with you very soon. I have no information about Confirmation yet.

All has to be in place for the current P7s to enter the next stage of their education and Post Primary placement letters will be posted by EA to parents for receipt on Thursday 4th June. In the event that a letter does not arrive with you please do not hesitate to contact me 
mmcneice443@c2kni.net.

My wish is that all of the children are placed in their school of choice. I will be communicating with the year 8 heads in each of the schools where our children enroll.
 Each one of them has achieved so much throughout Primary School and I look forward to keeping track of their achievements in Secondary School.

Mrs McNeice
